
 
 
 
 

                                                                    
 
 Year 6 Spirit of Adventure Residential Camp – Meeting for parents 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are pleased to remind you that we will be holding a meeting for parents 

regarding the Y6 Balcombe Wood Camp residential, next May. The meeting, on 

Tuesday 12th September at 5pm, will be an opportunity for parents to meet Mark 

Reeves.  

 

Mark, one of the programme directors from Young Spirit, will inform you about 

the residential and share the opportunities and experiences which are on offer. 

It will also be an opportunity to ask Mark any questions regarding the trip. 

 

We hope that most parents will be able to attend. If this is not the case, both 

Mrs Fallon and Mr Priddle are happy to meet with any parent, at a mutually 

convenient time, to discuss the visit further.  

 

We look forward to seeing you next Tuesday. 

Best wishes, 

Julie Fallon and Chris Priddle 

TRIP COSTS 

Cost of the trip: £165 

Payment schedule (on Parent Pay only): 

Non-refundable deposit: £50 by 11.10.17 

Payment 2: £25 by 29.11.17 

Payment 3: £25 by 31.1.18 

Payment 4: £65 by 28.3.18 

Deadline for full payment: 28st March 
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